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CARERS GO SINGING THE BLUES 

 

Registered Charity 1152293 

 

Chippenham-based Charity Fun4All, which aims to give Carers and those they Care for a break, 

continued its programme of activities in February 2018 with entertainment from Bristol-based 

musician John Pendlington. 

30 Members enjoyed a Fish & Chips lunch and then were entertained by John, who walked amongst the 

audience whilst playing his acoustic guitar and encouraging them to shake the tambourines and rattles he had 

distributed. Among the popular songs that were enjoyed “Singing The Blues” was a notable success.  

 

John laced his programme with his own comic take on the lyrics of certain songs, and generated plenty of 

laughter, which is why we are called “Fun4All”. We also had an occasional dance to burn off the calories 

generated by the lunch.  

 

Our Programme for 2018 continues on March 23 with a Buffet Luncheon and a return appearance by Tony 

Griffith, a super magician. 

We welcome enquiries from anyone who is a Carer 24/7 and are in need of a break.  You would be made very 

welcome to join in with our monthly events which are put on at minimal cost in the Rotary Hall, Station Hill, 

Chippenham.  Please contact 01249 654390 for further information or visit our Website fun4all.org.uk 

   

### 

 

PRESS RELEASE ENDS       

 

Editors Notes :   For further details please contact Mike Oakes  via e-mail chair@fun4all.org.uk  or 

Telephone 01249 660010       


